
From: Liz Nowland-Margolis  
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2015 3:23 PM 
To: Planning 
Cc: Marc Margolis 
Subject: Support of Circle K redevelopment 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners 
As you know there is a concerted effort to stop the redevelopment of the Circle K 
at the corner of Stadium and Packard.  
 
My husband and I fully support this redevelopment. As neighbors in this area for 
over 20 years and frequent walkers by this site, we applaud Circle K for their 
proposed improvements. As it currently stands it is an eyesore and along w the 
gas station across the street- which we always wonder if they are allowed to keep 
so many cars on this property- we think an updated Circle K would be a vast 
improvement to what is currently there.  
 
We hope the Planning Commission can agree on these improvements and send the 
approval to City Council.  
 
Best regards, 
Liz and Marc Margolis 
1389 King George  
Ann Arbor 48104 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


	From: Liz Nowland-Margolis

